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I fully support house bill 3155.  I have witnessed the ability to operate Class 1, Class 

3, and Class 4 vehicles on road in other nearby states and it looks very positive for 

the user and local businesses.  I have rented vehicles and spent a great deal of time 

in these states.  The convenience to access recreation without the need for 

transporting to the area and between areas is what drew me into other states to 

spend time and money. 

 

I would like to ensure this will have no effect on the current off-road permit sticker 

system, that house bill 3155 would a completely separate operation.   

 

For any insurance that would be required I would like to propose that uninsured 

motorist insurance, which is currently required for automobile use in Oregon, would 

NOT be required for Class 1, 3, and 4 vehicle operation on roads and highways.  

 

 

 


